



Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JP

Tel: (0118) 9784406

Email: enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk **Website:** www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Nick McSweeney

Friday 3rd October 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Weekly Update

It was lovely to see many Year 10 and 11 parents and carers at the Information Evening yesterday. I hope that it has provided useful information for the year(s) ahead.

Sixth Form Open Evening

We warmly invite all Year 11 students and their families to our Sixth Form Opening Evening on Thursday 9th October, starting at 6pm. This is a fantastic opportunity to explore what our Sixth Form has to offer: from subject choices and enrichment opportunities to the support systems that help our students thrive.

There will be two bookable talks at 6pm and 7pm, offering insights into life in the Sixth Form, the application process, and how we prepare students for their next steps. These talks can be booked via our website.

Choosing the right Sixth Form is a crucial decision. This evening will help students and parents make informed choices by meeting our dedicated staff, hearing from current students, and discovering the opportunities available at The Emmbrook Sixth Form. We look forward to welcoming you!

Senior Chamber Concert

A reminder that the Senior Chamber Concert on Wednesday 15^{th} October, starting at 7.00 pm in the school hall. The programme will consist of a huge variety of music, chosen and performed by many of our musicians in years 9-13. Tickets can be purchased via $\underline{\text{ScoPay}}$ (adult - £6, child/concession - £3). Please bring cash on the night for the purchase of refreshments before and during the concert.

PTA Update

It was a pleasure to attend the PTA meeting on Monday.

We are incredibly fortunate to benefit from the support of the PTA who raise money for the direct benefit of our students.

The PTA are planning a calendar of annual events so more information will be shared in the coming weeks and months. If you would like to support the PTA then they can be contacted via email using pta@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk.

I hope that you all have a fantastic weekend!









Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JP

Tel: (0118) 9784406

Email: enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk **Website:** www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Nick McSweeney

Best wishes,

Nick McSweeney

Headteacher

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk



